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Dear Professor, 

It is my great honor and pleasure to inform you that the General Assembly of 

the Polish Academy of Arts and Sciences, which met on June 15, 2024, elected you as 

a Foreign Member of the Polish Academy of Arts and Sciences, and the President of 

the Republic of Poland confirmed this election on August 9, 2024. 

The act of nomination will be formally delivered to you by the Embassy of the 

Republic of Poland in Kyiv. 

Please accept my sincere congratulations and expressions of the highest respect. 

Please find enclosed a questionnaire. It will be the basis for a special personal 

note that we will prepare for the "Rocznik Polskiej Akademii Umiejętności". Could 

you please fill in the questionnaire  and send it back to us as soon as possible? 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

President 

 

Prof. Jan Ostrowski 

 

 


